
ECO Council Meeting 1.5.24-Minutes 

All members present except one Year 6 class and FS2. 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

 

*Mrs Henson talked through how she had looked at the areas we had 

chosen from the ECO review to work on in school and picked out the 

questions in these areas- Water, Litter, Marine and Additional that 

we had answered no to and collated them on to tables.    

 

*Above mentioned paperwork then given to mixed Year groups, Year 

1 and 6, Year 2 and 5 and Year 3 and 4 to look through and make 

notes as to whether they thought they can be achieved by us in 

school and how. 

 

*ECO Council/Green Guardians discussed what they had put on their 

paperwork. Mrs Henson to now collate these ideas ready to chose a 

select few to run as projects in school. 

 

*Mrs Henson gave out Green Guardians logo competition to each 

classes’ reps and explained and agreed to email teachers to explain 

this and allow reps some time to explain it to their classes. 


